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Week of May 6, 2024 

 

Academy Happenings 

 
We invite students who would 

like to share about their heritage 
during morning announcements 
throughout the month of May!!! 

 

 

Follow us on Facebook 

 
Follow us on Instragram  

DiscoverdivineWisdom 

 

   
 

 

 

 

                                                    
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Please keep the 4,6, and 7th 
graders in your prayers as 
they prepare to take the 

NYS Math exams on  
May 7th and 8th 

 

 

 
Please help support Pope Francis 

Society’s North Shore Animal 
League Fundraiser 

K-4 kindness jars are due on May 
20th. 
Gr. 5-8 donations of blankets and 
towels for the shelter are desperately 
needed.  
All students that participate will 
receive a NUT card as a thank you.  

 
 

Mother’s Day  
Plant Sale  

 
May 9th and 10th  

 
 

Monday, May 13th is a 
Professional 

Development Day for 
teachers in K-8.  

School is in session for 
3K and PreK students.  

 

Divine Wisdom is blessed to have the most dedicated and 
caring teachers. These special individuals work tirelessly 
throughout the school year to teach our children. The DWCA 
Board and Administration would like to acknowledge their 
hard work and commitment. Please encourage your children 
to participate in thanking their teachers during Teacher 
Appreciation Week May 6-10.  
 


